



To: UMSU Board of Directors From: Racialized Representative

Date: October 22, 2023 RE: Report to the Board,

October 26, 2023

New Updates:

- "Baila! Baila!" was a complete success! Thank you to everyone who supported our social. 100% of the profit that REIA made will go towards our scholarship money.
- Our second community assembly in collaboration with UMLatinx was also incredible with an attendance of more than 60 people.
- REIA recently hired Co-Chief Events Coordinators and established an Events Committee.
- Our last Community Assembly of the year will be on November 23rd. It will be South Asian themed and we are planning to collaborate with a couple of South Asian groups on campus. Details to be announced closer to the date.

External Events and Meetings Attended:

• The co-presidents had a meeting with Tina Chen to discuss our plans for the rest of the year.